
Good evening fellow HOGs! 

 
It's Monday and hope your week is off to a good start.  Don't know how many of you went out to enjoy 
Fiesta but as for me, I'm all Fiesta'ed out.  Putting away my flower crown until next year! 
 
Remember in last weeks Calientegram I said memberhsip cards would be sent out by the end of the 
week?   Well I did just that . . . I wanted until the end of the week!  So start checking your mail tomorrow 
or Wednesday. Find a special place for it to have it handy because you will be asked to show your card 
before going on any chapter rides. 
 
With Easter weekend approaching, there are no Chapter rides scheduled but  
get ready for the next week: 
 
4/28 - Caliente HOG night at Floors Country Store in Helotes, TX (where your riding boots turn into 
dancing boots) 
4/30 - Triple C Steakhouse in Devine, TX; ksu 9:00am 
 
Have a HOPPY Easter! 
 
Hot Lips 

 


